
August 22, 2006

Mr. J. A. “Buzz” Miller, Senior Vice President
Nuclear Development
Southern Nuclear Operating Company, Inc.
40 Inverness Center Parkway
P.O. Box 1295
Birmingham, Alabama 35201

SUBJECT: RECEIPT OF APPLICATION FOR AN EARLY SITE PERMIT AT THE VOGTLE
SITE SUBMITTED BY SOUTHERN NUCLEAR OPERATING COMPANY

Dear Mr. Miller:

We have received your application for an early site permit, dated August 15, 2006, for the
Vogtle site, which was submitted pursuant to Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations 
(10 CFR) Part 52.  The staff is considering the acceptability of the tendered application for
docketing and will notify you of the results of that review.  The tendered application’s
acceptability and other matters will be the subject of subsequent Federal Register notices.  If
the application is determined acceptable for docketing, we will provide a review schedule to
you.

A Notice of Receipt will be forwarded to the Federal Register for publication.

The project manager for the safety review of your application, Christian Araguas, can be
reached at 301-415-3637, and the project manager for the environmental review of your
application, Mark Notich, can be reached at 301-415-3053.

Sincerely,

/RA/

David B. Matthews, Director
Division of New Reactor Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Project No. 737

cc:  See next page
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